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New School Year 

Welcome back! The children have come back with positive attitudes and everyone has settled back 

into school life with a real commitment to learning. I have been impressed by the standard of work 

produced so far by many pupils who have shared their excellent work with me – well done! 

 

 

Broadfield Primary School 

 

 

Our Values 

In order for us to achieve our vision, we have 

reminded our children about Broadfield’s values. 

Belief 

Respect 

Our Community 

Aspirations 

Diversity 

Friendship 

Inclusion 

Equality 

Learning 

Determination 

Our School Expectations 

1. Listen & follow instructions 
first time. 

 
2. Be kind, helpful & polite to all. 

 
3. Keep our hands & feet to 

ourselves. 
 

4. Look after everything in 
school 

 
5. Speak quietly & politely. 

 

6. Walk around school in a quiet 
and orderly manner. 
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Identity 

Our topic this half term is Identity and as part of it we have talked and written about things that 

we like, our strengths, our family, where we are from and religion. The following are examples 

of writing from some of the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, my name is Rehan. I wear red glasses. I am aged 10 and short. My birthday is in 

October. I like Liverpool football club because they have Adrian. 

My favourite player is Van Dijk. I love fish fingers. I’ve got one sister called Sehar who is in 

Chestnut class. I have short black hair. My eyes are dark brown and I have long eye lashes. 

Also I like to smile. 

 

 

 

 

All about me! 

Hey peeps, my name is Aliza, which means joyful. I am 10 years old and was born in March 

2009. I happily (sometimes) attend the amazing Broadfield Primary School, as a lovely 

student in Year 6. I have a lot of friends. I have three annoying elder siblings. 

Unfortunately, I am the youngest child which means I am the easiest to pick on. We were 

all born in Pakistan because that is where our parents were born. 

I dream to become a successful woman instead of a boring old housewife because no-one 

can tell me what to do (except for my parents) because they’re my legal guardians. 
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Applying for Secondary Schools 

If your child is due to start secondary school in September 2020 then you will need to complete an 
application using the online application system available on the Oldham Council website.  
The closing date for applications is 5pm 31st October 2019. 

Even if your child already has a brother or a sister at your preferred school already you still need to 

apply. 

If you are unclear about the process for secondary school, please come into school and speak to 

myself or your child’s class teacher.  

Theatre Visit 

We have arranged for children in Years 2-6 to go to 

the pantomime at Oldham Coliseum on Monday 9th 

December. The production this year is ‘’Jack and the 

Beanstalk”. The cost per child is £8.00 and should be 

paid by Monday 21st October at the School Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tour of Britain Cycling Race 

The Tour of Britain Cycling Race will be coming to Oldham on Saturday 14th September. The 2019 

OVO Energy Tour of Britain is the UK’s biggest and most prestigious national cycle race which is 

watched by millions of people across the world each year.  It attracts 120 of the world’s top cyclists 

competing from 20 of the best cycling teams, including Mark Cavendish and Shaw’s very own Matt 

Walls. It will be passing through Saddleworth, Shaw and Crompton on Saturday 14th September 

between approximately 12.15pm and 1.10pm. The event is getting aired in over 120 countries 

worldwide and live coverage is taking place on ITV4. It would be great if you get out on the streets 

with your family and friends to cheer on the riders as they go past. Who knows, you might see 

yourself on the television! 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

 

 

Best 

Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

 
Well Done to All! 

 

Willow 


